The Little Bumblebee Nursery Newsletter



March 2025

A Warm Welcome to All Our Parents!

Welcome Spring!

As we wave goodbye to the chilly days of winter, we're buzzing with excitement for the warmer days ahead and all the spring activities we have planned. Here's what's coming up this March at The Little Bumblebee Nursery!

We are requesting parents to please scan the QR code and share your valuable feedback with us online.



Spring Activities

- Spring Activities Welcome the spring season with fun outdoor activities. We're planning park visits to observe the season's changes and engaging the children in exciting nature scavenger hunts. There's a whole world to discover as nature awakens!
- Feature Activity: Dinosaur Ice Egg
 Exploration Join us for a prehistoric adventure
 with our Dinosaur Ice Egg Exploration! Children
 enjoy unearthing dinosaur figurines frozen in ice,
 using brushes and hammers. This sensory activity
 not only teaches about dinosaurs but also
 sharpens their paleontological skills.
- The Gruffalo Tuff Tray: Learning About the
 Wild Dive into the "deep dark wood" with our
 Gruffalo-themed tuff tray. This activity uses
 elements like honey pots and story clues to
 enhance our children's understanding of wildlife
 and the power of storytelling.

Important Information

- Fee Adjustment Notice To ensure we continue
 providing high-quality care and services, there will
 be a 5% increase in nursery fees starting from
 April 2025. This adjustment reflects rising wages,
 operational costs and our commitment to
 maintaining excellent standards for your children.
 Thank you for your understanding.
- Food Play Donations Needed Our kids love exploring with food during sensory play. Please bring any unused vegetables to help enrich these activities.
- Congratulations to Kaori Kaori is starting her Level 2 qualification this month. We're excited to support her professional growth!
- Late Collection Charge Reminder A late collection charge will apply for pickups after the scheduled time. Thank you for your cooperation.

Save the Date

Pancake Day – 4th March It's flipping Pancake Day! We will be making some delicious pancakes with the children, exploring different toppings, and maybe even practicing our flipping skills. It's the perfect opportunity for a yummy learning experience.

World Book Day - March 6th Get ready for a magical journey into the world of books. This World Book Day, we invite all our little bumblebees to dress up as their favourite book character. Let's share stories and celebrate the joy of reading together!